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Patti Easterling, Co-Chairperson  
 
We are in our 2nd year with our project, School Gardens for Healthy 
Nutrition. During this second year we now are helping to build the gardens. 
 
Thanks to all the Lions of MD19 as we have raised over $36,000 (as 
recorded on the 2018-2019 stats during the first year of the program). Our 
goal by July 1st is to be $80,000 total for the two years of this program. 
Some districts are doing well but as a whole our #’s are down and we need 
to keep reminding our clubs that this is an important project. We also need 
to educate our clubs about the Gordon F. Smith Award, as many donate 
over $500.00 but do not request this prestigious Award. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Patti Easterling  


